
 

 

The CBGMA board met Saturday, April 22, 2023, at Bethel Assembly of God Church in Corpus 
Christi. Present were David and Linda Carlson, Esther Hutsell, Emma Williams, Don Woods, 
Larry Surginer, and Jason Woods. 
 
Chaplain Linda Carlson opened with prayer. 
 
Minutes of the March 4, 2023, meeting were approved as reviewed. 
 
Current treasurer’s report was approved as reviewed. 
 
Discussion of the 17th annual convention followed. 
 
A motion by Jason Woods & second by Emma Williams, the 18th annual convention will 
probably be March 15 and 16, 2024, at Glory Bound Baptist Church at Elmendorf, if available.  
 
Prayer requests were made, and Chaplain Linda Carlson closed with prayer. 


